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Dear Chair McClain and Members of the Committee, 

We have certain roads in our area which are state roads but in fact they are the main 

arterials within the city also. Without a special appropriation the DOT simply does not 

have the funds to be able to improve these roads for pedestrians and bicyclists.  How 

can we have a livable community if it is unsafe to walk or bicycle on certain streets or 

thoroughfares? 

 

This bill will provide the DOT with the funds necessary to maintain and improve these 

roads for all of us.  I fully support this bill and I hope that you do also. 


